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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO COMCAST CABLE TELEVISION 

FRANCHISE AGREEMENT AND PROPOSED SIDE AGREEMENT ON  

COURTESY CABLE TV SERVICES.  

 

August 24, 2020 at 7:00pm 

 
Town Hall, 233 Atlantic Avenue, North Hampton, New Hampshire 

 
 
 
 
 

The North Hampton Select Board will hold a public hearing pursuant to the 
provisions of RSA 53-C:3-a to consider a proposal for an amendment to the current 
television franchise agreement with Comcast of Maine/New Hampshire, Inc., and a 
separate Agreement on courtesy cable TV services provided to the Town and School 
by Comcast.  Copies of the current cable television franchise agreement, the 
proposed Amendment and the separate agreement are available at the Town office 
and on the Town’s website https://www.northhampton-nh.gov/.  
 

Any interested person may attend this public hearing and present information 
and/or opinions related thereto. 
 


